
Athletic Director Letter 

Welcome to Mt. Carmel High School – HOME OF THE SUNDEVILS! It is with tremendous pride 

and great excitement that I return to a very special place from my past. Participating in athletics 

at MCHS gave me the opportunity to grow and develop as a young person and the challenges 

that I accepted were instrumental in my personal/professional development throughout my 

adult life.  

High School education based athletics are an integral part of the educational process. There are 

many things that are learned on the court/field of competition that cannot be learned in the 

classroom. Mt. Carmel has an amazing tradition of athletic excellence which has produced 98 

CIF Championship Teams, more than 300 individual CIF Champions, and high level scholar 

athletes across all of its 27 offered sports. Countless number of MCHS alums have competed at 

the intercollegiate level and several have gone on to experience professional success.  

We enter this new year with high expectations and a commitment to excellence. Our student-

athletes have worked very hard to prepare for their upcoming seasons and they take great 

pride in representing their school the SUNDEVIL WAY!! With a solid group of committed 

coaches leading the way, this year promises to be a successful one.  

We need your help in order to continue creating a championship culture based on doing things 

the SUNDEVIL WAY. When attending your favorite Sundevil sporting events, we ask that you 

display proper SPORTSMANSHIP at all times. We want you to enjoy your experience by 

supporting our student-athletes with positive encouragement and by allowing the coaches and 

officials to do their jobs without interference. Always bear in mind that the true purpose of high 

school athletics is to educate. Learning values, especially respect, is why high school athletics 

exist.  

Special thanks to the Sundevil Foundation for their involvement and support of our athletic 

program. I strongly encourage you to become an active member of this dedicated group of 

community members. We would also like to say thank you to all the individuals and businesses 

in the community that have made financial contributions to support Sundevil Athletics. It would 

not be possible to provide our student-athletes with a quality experience without your 

continued support.  

On behalf of the Administrative Team at MCHS, I would like to wish all of the student-athletes 

and teams the best of luck for the upcoming season and thank them for their commitment to 

the overall success of MCHS. Always compete with Sundevil Pride and have victory with honor 

at all times.  

 

ONCE A SUNDEVIL – ALWAYS A SUNDEVIL! 


